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19 March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Ladies In Pigs 

On the 22 March 2024, students in Year 1 and Year 5 will be having a visit from Ladies In Pigs. 

Ladies In Pigs is a non-profit organization that encourage links between farming and food, city 

and countryside. During their visit, they will be running some hands-on cooking activities and 

games and activities all about British food and farming. Year 1’s will be making their own 

sausage rolls and Y5 will be making their own pasties as well as both year groups being able 

to take part in ‘Meet the Farmer’ session. 

As mentioned above, LIP’s is a non-profit organization and there is therefore no charge for this 

visit into school. Children do not need to bring anything for this visit but please ensure that you 

have completed this allergy information form no later than Thursday 21 March.  

We are really looking forward to this experience! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Miss Williamson 

Y5 Class Teacher 

 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/wr9fenmhyx

